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Another great article from The Rooms Chronicle®
, the #1 journal for hotel rooms management! ***Important notice: This article may not be reproduced without

permission of the publisher or the author.*** College of Hospitality and Tourism Management, Niagara University, P.O. Box 2036, Niagara University, NY 14109-
2036. Phone: 866-Read TRC. E-mail: editor@roomschronicle.com

Notice: The ideas, opinions, recommendations, and interpretations presented herein are those of the author(s). The College of Hospitality and Tourism Management,
Niagara University/The Rooms Chronicle®

 assume no responsibility for the validity of claims in items reported.

by Brianna Scanlon
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William D. Frye, Ph.D., CHE
Executive Editor

We were running a little behind schedule in the production of this issue of The Rooms Chronicle, but I am confident
that you will find it full of useful advice and cost-saving steps for your consideration.

As in previous years, staff members of The Rooms Chronicle® will be attending the International Hotel, Motel &
Restaurant Show in New York City this November. As per part of our annual pilgrimage to the Hotel Show we will be
searching for new technologies, unique tools, and anything else that we can share with our readers to assist in the
daily operation of their hotels.

Our staff will be in New York City from November 6th – 10th. Please stop by the Niagara University booth if you are
attending the Hotel Show to pick up extra copies of this issue for your friends and associates.

Finally, I would also like to invite you to attend our reception on  Sunday, November 8th. In conjunction with Niagara University, we will be
hosting the sixth annual TRC reception at the Conrad Suite of the Waldorf=Astoria hotel in New York City from 6-8pm. All are invited. I hope
that you can join us. Please see the enclosed invitation for more details.


